Today at ORD we celebrated our Union Brother Peter Leardi’s 25 year anniversary with Envoy 9-12-19!
Pete has been an active participant in our membership, rarely missing quarterly meetings, and always
attending Union gatherings. Pete is always willing to help out fellow members and is an ideal Union
member. We are so fortunate to have him as a member of our Union Local 572. We would like to extend
a heartfelt congratulations to Pete for 25 years and wish him many more years to come!




